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this part, and may fully examine all 
work done under such permit. 

§ 3.15 Persons who may apprehend or 
cause to be arrested. 

All persons duly authorized by the 
Secretaries of Agriculture, Army and 
Interior may apprehend or cause to be 
arrested, as provided in the Act of Feb-
ruary 6, 1905 (33 Stat. 700) any person or 
persons who appropriate, excavate, in-
jure, or destroy any historic or pre-
historic ruin or monument, or any ob-
ject of antiquity on lands under the su-
pervision of the Secretaries of Agri-
culture, Army, and Interior, respec-
tively. 

§ 3.16 Seizure. 

Any object of antiquity taken, or col-
lection made, on lands owned or con-
trolled by the United States, without a 
permit, as prescribed by the act and 
this part, or there taken or made, con-
trary to the terms of the permit, or 
contrary to the act and this part, may 
be seized wherever found and at any 
time, by the proper field officer or by 
any person duly authorized by the Sec-
retary having jurisdiction, and dis-
posed of as the Secretary shall deter-
mine, by deposit in the proper national 
depository or otherwise. 

§ 3.17 Preservation of collection. 

Every collection made under the au-
thority of the act and of this part shall 
be preserved in the public museum des-
ignated in the permit and shall be ac-
cessible to the public. No such collec-
tion shall be removed from such public 
museum without the written authority 
of the Secretary of the Smithsonian In-
stitution, and then only to another 
public museum, where it shall be acces-
sible to the public; and when any pub-
lic museum, which is a depository of 
any collection made under the provi-
sions of the act and this part, shall 
cease to exist, every such collection in 
such public museum shall thereupon 
revert to the national collections and 
be placed in the proper national deposi-
tory. 
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